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March 25, 2021 
 
 
 
Thomas Wiles 
City of Salinas Community Development Dept 
65 W Alisal St 
Salinas, CA 93901 
 
Re: 11 Hill Circle TM 2019-002 
 
Dear Thomas Wiles, 
 
Thank you for providing PG&E the opportunity to review your proposed plans for 11 Hill Circle 
TM 2019-002 dated 3/23/2021.  Our review indicates your proposed improvements do not 
appear to directly interfere with existing PG&E facilities or impact our easement rights. 
 
Please note this is our preliminary review and PG&E reserves the right for additional future 
review as needed. This letter shall not in any way alter, modify, or terminate any provision of 
any existing easement rights. If there are subsequent modifications made to your design, we ask 
that you resubmit the plans to the email address listed below.  
 
If you require PG&E gas or electrical service in the future, please continue to work with PG&E’s 
Service Planning department: https://www.pge.com/cco/. 
 
As a reminder, before any digging or excavation occurs, please contact Underground Service 
Alert (USA) by dialing 811 a minimum of 2 working days prior to commencing any work.  This 
free and independent service will ensure that all existing underground utilities are identified and 
marked on-site. 
 
If you have any questions regarding our response, please contact the PG&E Plan Review Team 
at (877) 259-8314 or pgeplanreview@pge.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
PG&E Plan Review Team 
Land Management 
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